
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION  

 

PCN 20220404001 

Date Issued:  April 4, 2022 

Product Identification: 0553-XXXX-XX-F, S553-XXXX-XX, S553-XXXX-XX-F, S554-XXXX-XX, 

S554-XXXX-XX-F, S555-XXXX-XX, S555-XXXX-XX-F, S558-XXXX-XX, S558-XXXX-XX-F where X can 

be any alphanumeric character.  

 

Reason for Change (s):  In an effort to improve the continuity of supply of our LAN magnetics 

product line, Bel has added second sources for the silicone used to provide electrical isolation 

and mechanical stability for the wound coils.   

 

Description of the Change (s): Adding Bluestar GMX8152-06N and Mianyang Wells WR2577 as 

approved silicone encapsulant sources. Beyond a slight difference in color (see attached photos), 

there is no discernible difference between the silicones.  This change will not affect “form, fit, or 

function”, nor does it affect any electrical parameters or dimensions.  No additional changes are 

being implemented at this time. 

 

Planned Timing and Implementation of Change:  The additional sources will be introduced into 

production no later than September 21, 2022.  

 

Impact on Quality and Reliability:  None 

 

Availability of Qualification Data:  See attached documentation. 



PCN (B) for Advising Customer Form_3 

Remarks:  None. 

 

Signature:   

  

_____________________         

(Bel Representative)                                                       

Note: This form should be used if only for advising the customer. 


